
MINISTRY & MISSION AT LEBANON: 

 
Outdoor Worship Service: Sunday, August 20 at 11:00 a.  All family and 

friends of Lebanon are invited to worship outdoors at the Lackawannock 
Township Picnic Grounds.  Bleacher seating will be provided, feel free to 

bring a lawn chair or blanket.  Stay afterword for our Congregational Picnic. 
 

Annual Congregational Picnic: Sunday, August 20 at 12:00 p.  All friends 

and family of Lebanon are invited to our Annual Congregational Picnic at the 
Lackawannock Township Picnic Grounds.  Main menu items will be provided, 

feel free, if able, to bring a side dish or dessert. 
 

Children’s Ministry Team: Tuesday, August 22 at 7:00 p.  Any parent or 

adult who would like to help plan and volunteer with the PTL Kids Ministry 
held on Sunday Mornings are welcome to attend our fall planning meeting.  

 
Pirate Game: Wednesday, August 23 at 7:05 p.m.  Join your friends from 

Lebanon for an evening of baseball at PNC Park.  Cost per person is $40 
which includes carpooling from church, parking at stadium and game 

admission. There is a sign-up sheet in the front lobby, or call/text Pastor 

Augie to RSVP (724-813-4134).  Carpool from Lebanon parking lot at 5:00 p. 
 

Special Reception: Sunday, August 27 (noon).  There will be a cake 
reception in the fellowship hall following our Family Praise Service in honor 

of Mrs. Alice Brocklebank for her faithful service as our church organist.  Join 

us as we honor Alice and show her our utmost appreciation. 
 

Fantasy Football Draft: Sunday, August 27 (5:30 – 8:00 p.)  Fantasy 
football is an on-line game that follows the players and stats of the NFL.   

To join the Lebanon League, please sign up in the front lobby and plan on 
attending our player draft here at Lebanon. 

 

Monthly Meal Ministry to Joshua’s Haven: Each month our 
congregation is responsible for preparing and delivering two meals to the 

men living at Joshua’s Haven in Sharon, Pa.  A schedule of volunteers is 
listed below, instructions on how to volunteer is located in the front lobby.   

 

 Carol Geiwitz (Sept. 6) 

 OPEN for volunteers (Sept. 16) 

 OPEN for volunteers (Oct. 6) 

 

Music Night at Lebanon: Saturday, September 9 at 7:00 p.m.  Join us for 

an evening of gospel music here at Lebanon, featuring “Kira Shcherbakova”.  
A free “Haystack” dinner will be served at 5:00 p. in the fellowship hall.  

 

Backyard Bash: Sunday, September 10 (5:00 – 8:00 p.m.).  All families 

with children and youth (all ages) are welcome to attend a Backyard Bash at 
Toni Myers home, located next door to Lebanon.  The bash will feature 

campfire food, yard games and lots of other fun for the whole family.  Feel 
free to bring a lawn chair and snack to share.   

 
Concert at Cedar Point: Saturday, September 16 (All Day). The Youth 

Ministry Team at Lebanon is looking to plan a day trip to POINTFEST at 

Cedar Point in Sandusky, Ohio for the all youth (grades 4 - 12) and their 
families. They need a group of 20 in order to get group pricing at $40 per 

person. A sign-up form is located in the front lobby or call/text Toni Myers to 
RSVP (724-977-0876). Looks a fun day of great rides and Christian music!! 

 

Lebanon Fall Sale: Fri. Sept. 22 (8 – 10 p) & Sat. Sept. 23 (8 a. – 1 p.) 
Join us for our Annual Fall Sale here at Lebanon featuring a variety of yard 

sale items, bake sale goods, garden plants, and refreshments.  All proceeds 
support the mission partners of Lebanon. 
 

Fall Sale Donations: The Lebanon Fall Sale relies entirely on donations 

from the people of Lebanon.  Everyone can help by donating yard sale items, 

bake sale goods or garden plants.  Donations will be accepted beginning 
Sunday, September 17, from 12:15 p ‘til 1:00 p, and Monday, Sept. 18 

through Thursday, September 21 from 6 - 8 p.  There won’t be any collection 
of items on Friday as we prepare for the “Friday Night Special” from 8-10 p. 

 

Spaghetti Dinner Benefit:  Saturday, Sept. 23 (4:00  - 7:00 p.)  Sarah’s 
Butterflies will host a benefit dinner at the Brandy Springs Community 

Building in Mercer.  Prices are: $3 for children under 5 yrs. old; $5 for 
children 5-11; $10 for all ages 12 and up.  There will be an American Auction 

(baskets, Steelers memorabilia) and a bake sale.  Tickets will be available for 
presale.  For more information, contact Rachel Richardson, 724-748-3858. 

 

Sailing Solo: Wednesday, September 27 at 5:30 p.  A monthly gathering, 
here at Lebanon, for all widows, widowers and singles.  Each gathering 

features a free dinner and lots of fun. Reservations not required. 
 

Women’s Bible Study:  Begins Wednesday, September 20 at 9:30 a.  

Consider joining the Women’s Bible Study Group, led by Mrs. Sandy Troyer.  
The group will meet each Wednesday morning here at Lebanon.  The study 

is entitled, “Stepping UP.”  Sign up in the front lobby to reserve a copy. 
 

Reading Volunteers: The Kiwanis Club of West Middlesex are seeking 
volunteers for reading to 1st graders in the West Middlesex School.  The 

reading takes place during the morning and is open to anyone who would 

like to help.  You don’t have to be a member of Kiwanis.  Please contact 
Dave Beros if you are interested: (503) 707-2508. 



PRAYER & CARE AT LEBANON: 
 

Prayer & Card Ministry: Every Tuesday at 9:00 a.  Join us each week to 

send greeting cards and pray for the people of our church and community.  
All are welcome, come and rejoice in the power of prayer. 
     
Weekly Prayer List:  Prayers have been recently requested for the 

following names.  Your continued prayers are always appreciated.  To submit 
a prayer request contact the Church Office. 
 

 Ed Korab, recovering from surgery 

 Nancy Miller, recovering from surgery 

 Diana Reed, recovering from surgery 

 Vera Schirmer, health concerns 

 Chris Stevens, health concerns 

 Pearl Frisk, health concerns 

 Carson George, newborn, health concerns 

 Edith Hunter, health concerns 

 Sonia “Sunni” Young, health concerns 

 Brian McIntyre, health concerns 

 Bill Brocklebank, health concerns 

 Ed Korab, health concerns 

 

Birthdays & Anniversaries:  Please consider sending the following  

people a card or note of congratulations for their special day. 
 

 Tom & Heather Cyphert (Aug. 21) 

 Ronnie Haywood (Aug. 25) 

 Angela Dougherty (Aug.26) 

 
Condolences: Your prayers and expressions of sympathy for the following 

are greatly appreciated. 
  

 June Kirby (August 7, 2017): Mother of Shirley Richards. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SUNDAYS AT LEBANON: 

 
The Early Rise Service: Every Sunday (8:30 – 9:15 am)  This service of 

worship features all traditional hymns of faith, a quiet time for prayers and  
offerings, along with the proclamation of God’s Word.  

 
The Sunday Study: Every Sunday (9:30 – 10:30 am)   Adults of all ages 

are invited to attend this weekly Bible study, including a lesson and open 

discussion about the scripture reading featured in our services of worship. 
Class is located downstairs in the Fellowship Hall.    

 
The Family Praise Service: Every Sunday (11:00 – Noon) This service of 

worship features a variety of ministries for children of all ages, along with 

songs of praise and the proclamation of God’s Word. 
 

Youth Groups: Sunday Evenings (6 – 8 pm) Lebanon has two youth 
groups: “the God Squad” for youth in grades 4 -6, and “the Group” for youth 

in grades 7-12. Regular meetings will resume in September. 
 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY AT LEBANON: 
 

The Lebanon Choir:  Join the Choir as they share special music during our 
services of worship. Contact Kathy Heim (724-528-1226) for information 

about practice times.  

 
 Worship: Sunday, August 20, 2017 at 11:00 am 

 Worship: Sunday, August 27, 2017 at 11:00 am 

 

 
The Lebanon Worship Team:  Join the Worship Team as they lead songs 

of praise and special music during our Family Praise Services.  Contact Kat 
Peterson (724-734-3974) for information about practice times. The choir will 

sing at the following worship times: 

 
 Worship: Sunday, August 20, 2017 at 11:00 am 

 

Special Music Presentations:  Anyone interested in helping to lead the 
singing of hymns at the Early Rise Service, or provide special music (vocal or 

instrumental) during any service of worship may feel free to contact Pastor 

Augie to schedule a Sunday. 
 


